
I am pleased to announce that the PSSO team has developed an A5 size

booklet outlining essential information from the Safeguarding Level 1

Training and the Safeguarding Policy. We are so pleased with the

finished product and received much positive feedback. 

The booklets will be given out at Safeguarding Level 1 Training in our

'goodie bags', which contain all of our most up-to-date resources. Please

see page 2 for the initial groups who received the booklets. 

 

If you would like a copy, please contact 

our office on 07 4887 3080 

or pssoadmin@rok.catholic.net.au

Once again, we thank you for taking time 

out of your busy schedules 

to attend the training. 

You are a vital part of our 

safeguarding mission, 

thank you. 

Kind regards 

Judy
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TRAVELLING AROUND THE DIOCESE

I have been fortunate to travel to parishes that I have not been to 

before. I was in awe of the beautiful gardens at St. Joseph’s Primary

School Barcaldine, and the stunning stained glass windows of St. Patrick’s

Church, Blackall. The garden dedicated to the Presentation Sisters at St.

Brigid’s Church, Longreach was a highlight of the trip.

A big thank you to the warm country welcome we received from Carmel

and Phil at Longreach Parish, Helga, Father Shaiju and school staff at

Barcaldine, and the delicious morning tea provided by Moira and the

wonderful women in Blackall. 

On the east coast, I was also delighted to witness the bright cross, sitting

atop of the Sacred Heart Church, Yeppoon and the quaint bushland

setting of St Peter Chanel Church at Tannum Sands. The sea of smiling

faces in the training audiences makes my job so worthwhile. A special

thanks to Father Moloney and Father Chase for their ongoing support for

the training. I feel confident safeguarding is part of our mission and in the

hearts of all those who minister in the name of the Church. 

Capricorn Coast Parish (above)

Gladstone Parish 

Star of the Sea, Gladstone (top left)

St. Peters Chanel Church, Tannum 

(bottom left)

RELEASE OF THE NEW BOOKLET



We look forward to seeing you at the mandatory 

Safeguarding Level 1 Training  in 2021. 

**PLEASE NOTE CHANGES TO ORIGINAL TIMES AND DATES***

BLACKWATER - 27TH JULY, TUESDAY, 7.00PM, PARISH HALL 

EMERALD - 17TH AUGUST, TUESDAY, 5.30PM, ST. PATRICKS CHURCH

CLERMONT - 18TH AUGUST, WEDNESDAY, 10.30AM, ST MARY'S CHURCH

MORANBAH - 18TH AUGUST, WEDNESDAY, 5.30PM, PARISH HALL

BUNDABERG - 19TH OCTOBER, TUESDAY, 12.30PM & 5.30PM, PARISH CENTRE

BILOELA - 20TH OCTOBER, WEDNESDAY, 5.30PM, PARISH MEETING ROOM

MONTO - 21ST OCTOBER, THURSDAY, 9.30AM, VENUE TBC

SAFEGUARDING TRAINING DATES 2021

J U L Y ,   2 0 2 1 W I N T E R  E D I T I O N

1 HOUR1 HOUR1 HOUR
ONLY!ONLY!ONLY!

NATIONAL CHILD PROTECTION WEEK 

5-11TH SEPTEMBER.
Liturgy resources will be sent to parishes in the near future.  




